
Saint Martin de Porres School  
Christmas Pageant 

Grades 5-8 

Thursday, December 19th, 2024 

5:00 p.m. in the Church 

 

The 8th grade students will meet Mrs. Runne at the back of 
church by 4:45 p.m. in their assigned costumes.  She will record 
the students’ attendance upon their arrival at Church.  Families 
of the 8th grade students should be seated in the church. 

Students in grades 5-7 will meet in Church with their families at 
4:45 p.m.  Homeroom teachers will record the students’ 
attendance.  The students should wear their Full Winter Uniform 
to the Christmas Pageant.  

Please remember to remain silent in church. 

The Christmas Pageant will take approximately 30-45 minutes. 
Grades 5-8 students may leave with their families.   

Wishing you and your family a lovely Advent and a Blessed 
Christmas! 

Kind regards, 

Mrs. Hourani 
jhourani@smdpschool.net 


